Posler, Kathryn

From: Lyvn Ryt <lyvnryt@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2023 1:41 AM
To: Posler, Kathryn

Subject: Doggie daycare facility

/\ External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
This dog care facility will become a huge nuisance in this community. | can only image the wasted hours of
the Scottsdale police having to respond to the high number of daily citizen complaints for noise.
Additionally, does this mean every ignorant neighbor with their ubiquitous barking dogs will no longer have to be
concerned with barking dog violations for disturbing the quiet enjoyment of their surrounding neighborhood?
| can truly imagine the extra cost and burden on the Scottsdale courts which will be bombarded with noise lawsuits by
residents with money, time and nothing to do but sue their neighbors and this proposed kennel with barking animals.
Plus continually create even more chaos for the Scottsdale PD and courts.
Does the concept of unintended consequences even enter the minds of the administrators responsible for approving
this dog facility ?
If you would like to hear a sample of the noise disruption being proposed, | invite you to listen to a smaller kennel across
from the cobblestone car wash at Scottsdale road and Adobe road.
Please be proactive and consider the quiet stability of a long established residential community. Relocate this business
to a less intrusive site.

Thank you for your consideration

Joe Cefalu, Scottsdale resident
24230 N 83 Street, 85255
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